Basil:

I got this from Don P. and he asked me to inform you that
wjéhould solicit poster programs also. He thought maybe
some of the four year and two year colleges or even
graduate schools in teacher education may have ideas.

Thought you may be able to include this when you
send out the notices for contributed papers.

I have written to Fischer concerning two year colleges and
have been in correspondence with National office for
guest speaker.

As ever,

Larry Hart

Nov. 21, 1974



